CTPS General Meeting
May 18, 2024

The last general meeting for this year was held at Jane Copeland’s home. We had time to
socialize, enjoy good food, and critique members' paintings. We thanked Jane Copeland for her
years of leadership. She saw us through Covid, and helped us emerge from isolation. We
welcomed our new president and new program chair: Alora Johns, and Sherry Fields,
respectively. We are looking forward to another terrific year. We hope to see members at
meetings that will resume in September.




